
ATTENTION 

A. Brian Merry Elementary Parents 
 

2020 Census Information 

 

Hello Parents! Did you know that completing your Census is important 

to the Richmond County School System?  Many programs that our 

district relies on have funding that is tied to Census data. The funding 

we receive for the School Lunch Program, special education, and Title I 

schools are all impacted by Census counts. In less than 10 minutes, you 

can help ensure that we receive our share of funding for our students. 

If you haven’t already, you can complete the Census at 

www.my2020census.gov or by calling 844-330-2020 and or by 

completing the form that was mailed to you. 

 

Our school is depending on you. Thanks! 


